
 

 

 

Legal Notice 

 

The Organized Community Action Program, Inc. (OCAP) is applying for a Brownfield grant 

through the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).  The grant will fund remediate 

environmental concerns at the Heatherton Apartments located at 50 School Highlands Road, 

Greenville AL.   

 

OCAP is hosting a public meeting at Thursday, November 7, 2024 at 6 PM at the Butler 

County/Greenville Public Library’s Community Room.  

 

The public is invited to make written comment at www.ocaptroy.org for the next 15 days, ending 

on November 13, 2024. Responses will be posted on the same website.  A physical copy of the 

grant application is available at the OCAP office at 204 School Highlands Road, Greenville, AL.  

 

### 

http://www.ocaptroy.org/

